
 

 

 

CLARIFICATIONS  

REGARDING THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE PROVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES TO TΗΕ HELLENIC CORPORATION OF ASSETS AND PARTICIPATIONS 
(“GROWTHFUND”) ΙΝ RELATION TO THE CONCESSION OF GREEK STATE LOTTERY RIGHTS 

 

Athens, May 14th, 2025  

 

Further to questions submitted by Interested Parties in connection with the Request for Proposals for the provision of Legal Services to the Hellenic Corporation 
of Assets and Participations (“Growthfund”) in relation to the concession of Greek State Lottery Rights, dated May 9th, 2025 (the “RfP”), Growthfund hereby 
provides the following clarifications:  

No. Question Answer 

1 Please clarify the language in which the Dossiers of the Proposals 
are required to be drafted (methodological approach, CVs of all 
members of the Project Team, etc.). 

All documents and information of the Proposals must be drafted in either 
English or Greek language.  
 

 

Terms not defined herein shall have the same meaning as in the RfP. The full text of this text and of the RfP are available on the websites: 
https://hradf.com/prokirikseis/ and https://growthfund.gr/prokirykseis/ . 

https://hradf.com/prokirikseis/
https://growthfund.gr/prokirykseis/

